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Dear	Valued	Customer,	

Due	to	our	ongoing	product	improvement	ini6a6ves,	it	is	now	proposed	to	up	issue	FX0419	in	line	with	
this.	These	changes	include	the	addi6on	of	a	second	spring	in	the	cap	assembly.	Up	issuing	the	current	
part	number	and	not	crea6ng	a	new	part	number	means	that	this	will	also	eliminate	the	requirement	
for	our	customers	to	update	their	approval	files	and	associated	costs.		

Affects	part	numbers:	FX0419	

If	you	have	any	ques6ons	about	this	change,	please	do	not	hesitate	to	contact	your	local	sales	
representa6ve	or	authorised	distributors.		


